
Student Notices 
Friday, March 31, 2023 

 
School-Wide Notices 

Announcement 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

This is a special message from your Counsellors: If you have not picked up 

your Course Request Verification Form from the Connections class on 

Wednesday, please head down to the Main Office ASAP to pick up your 

form.  Any course request changes are due TODAY by 3:30pm sharp. Don't 

delay!! 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 

The Richmond Reading Riot is happening in the SLSS Library!  Sign out one of our 12 
Reading Riot books, read it, and fill out a ballot when you return the book.  Weekly prize 
draws are happening between now and the end of May.  The more you read, the better 
your chances to win.  Don't miss out! 

  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

 
 

 
 

 

 


